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Date: 2021-09-20
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Title: N/A
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Zipcode
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Affirm public info: T agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

Gerrymandering has long been a Texas tradition and
these proposed districts are no different. The minority do
not need to be silenced as this proposed map allows for
and further more Parker and Johnson counties are

vastly different from Tarrant. The proposed changes
makes no sense. There are many other nonsensical
boundaries but I live in Tarrant county. As my state
senator you need to draw fair and balanced districts that
represent the good of all people.





